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Subject Draft of the DIR

Chris,

I just started to make the DIR this evening concerning the ES350 and Camry AWFM. I'm sorry for my late
start. After returning to Japan, I had to do many other works as well as works on this issue.

Since I wrote some parts of the DIR as attached today, such as description of the problem and chronology etc.,
which are still under consideration, I would like you to review the current draft of the DIR because the schedule
became tight due to the change of the filing date.

Please note that I made it as the equipment recall notification. But we have not discuss this point with
NHTSA, haven’t we?

Please modify the draft and add anything that you think we should say in the chronology, and give me revised
one today if possible.

I will try to complete the rest of the parts tomorrow and send it to you.
Thank you for your cooperation and support.
Regards,

Mitch
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